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End of Term Concerts 
In Ladybirds, the children have been 

working really hard to put on an exciting 

show for you to watch this year called 

'Jump if you Love Christmas'.  

Froglets and Tadpoles will be marking this occasion by 

learning some lovely festive songs and dances. Usually we 

would invite you in to watch the show but just so you don't 

miss out on this wonderful memory, we will be recording it 

and the performances will be premiered on our You Tube 

channel in the last week of term.  

Please let us know ASAP if you have any issues about your 

child being filmed for this performance.  

KS1 & KS2  
Tom is working with each class to create a performance for 

each key stage which will be premiered on our You Tube 

channel in the last week of term.  It’s a long way off from our 

usual Cecil Sharp style, but this will be a lasting memory of 

the children celebrating in school.  

As per Tom’s email, if you have issues 

about your child being filmed for this 

performance, please let us know ASAP at  

admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

The little elves have been busy bringing some festive magic and sparkle to the school.  A big thank 

you to the Y2 children for creating a magnificent tree in our middle hall and to the admin 

team for brightening the office and lobby.  Twinkly lights make everything feel a little bit 

better.  Two more weeks of the term to go, and what a lot to fit in. Robin & Mireille 

Goodbye to Danielle 
Danielle Bowmaker will sadly be 

leaving Primrose Hill at the end of the 

Autumn Term. This is a huge loss for 

us at Primrose Hill as Danielle has 

worked here for her whole teaching 

career….a whopping 16 years! 

Danielle has a young family and she wishes to spend more 

time with them before returning to her career. She will 

be sadly missed as a class teacher, and formerly student 

mentor, subject leader and phase leader. Danielle has also 

taught across all key stages, which makes her super 

skilled! We wish her all the luck in the future. 

Admission 
Just a reminder to Froglets parents that the deadline to 

apply for Reception Sept 2021 is 15th January 2021. 

Camden LA handles all applications and you apply here: 

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/ 

It’s really important that you put down more than one 

school for your preferences as you might not get your first 

choice school! 
Also, if you or anyone you know have a child born 

between 1st September 2017—31st August 2018, please 

apply for our Froglets Nursery. Applications can be found 

o n  o u r  w e b s i t e  h e r e : 

h t t p : / / w w w . p r i m r o s e h i l l . c a m d e n . s c h . u k / w p -

content/uploads/2020/01/YN-Application.pdf Please 

contact the office if you need any help. 

Final Coffee Morning with Robin 
Our final coffee morning will be my goodbye to you all. I 

know I will see most of you on the gates 

over the next few weeks, but it would great 

if as many of you as possible could join the 

zoom so I could say a few words and bid you 

farewell. This will be on Wednesday 16th 

December at 10:30. Zoom details to follow. 

Parent Consultations 
We hope you enjoyed having your phone 

consultation last week. We have had some 

really good feedback from parents and staff 

about this.  Let us know your thoughts. 

A reminder that school will shut for the holidays on 

Friday 18th December at 1:30pm.  

School will reopen on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

PE News 
Jordan has had an operation on his knee so will be off 

work for a little bit longer.  He is recovering well.  Staff 

within year groups will lead PE until he returns.  
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 Children in Need—Spotty Day 

We’ve had a great day for Children in 

Need. Thank you to everyone 

for contributing.  

We have raised £277.27!!!  

Protocol Champions 

Stars of the Week 

With 2 weeks to go until the 

end term, we need to make 

sure we end on a high, 

especially after what has to 

be one of the most toughest 

years. We’re at 96.14% 

across the whole school at 

the moment but I’m sure we can do better. A reminder to 

parents that as the weather continues to get chilly, please 

ensure children are coming to school in appropriate 

clothing to avoid any colds. Thank you to the parents 

once again who are keeping us updated everyday on 

children’s illnesses, helping us keep our community and 

school safe. IF you have any questions about attendance 

or protocols, please speak to me in the office. Lyra 


